
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 23, 2005 
Electronic Bulletin No. 667 
Re: Pacer Stacktrain Web-Based System For UPRR Gate Reservations 
 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
As mentioned in several previous Stack Facts, Pacer Stacktrain is currently building a 
web-based tool to accept and process in-gate reservations for the UPRR Gate 
Reservations Program.  We expect to roll out this tool in several weeks. 
 
To accelerate the roll-out process, we are requesting that all IMCs and International 
customers sign up for the security access that will be required once we transition to this 
web-based system.  You can sign-up by sending an email to gaterez@pacerstack.com 
with the following information for EACH user who will access the system: 
 
• IMC or Ocean Carrier Company Name, Street Address, City, State, & ZIP 
• 3-letter Shipper Code 
• User’s Name (first, last) 
• User’s Phone Number 
• User’s Email Address 
• Current Log-In ID for www.pacerstack.com (if any) 
 
Please submit this information by June 1, 2005.  We will contact each user with their 
username and password confirmation once the web tool is ready.  A Stack Facts will be 
issued with details about the new system once the date for cutover to web-based 
reservations is finalized. 
 
If you have any questions about signing up for your web-based reservations log-in, 
please contact Un Kim at 714-450-1413. 
 
For your information: 
 
More details about the current procedures for in-gate reservations can now be found on 
our website at: http://www.pacerstack.com/services/services_notlogged_faq.html  
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The Union Pacific has announced their intention to implement the Gate Reservation 
Program system-wide by peak of 2005. We will continue to provide updates via Stack 
Facts whenever this roll-out affects your shipments with Pacer Stacktrain.  
 
If you have questions about in-gate reservations procedures, please contact Un Kim 
(714-450-1413) or your Business Development Representative.  
 
We appreciate your business. 
 
Pacer Stacktrain 
 


